Memo

Mayor’s Office

Caring People
Quality Programs
Exceptional Service

TO: Members of the City Council
FROM: Ann H. Campbell, Mayor ﬂ&
DATE: June 4, 2010

SUBJECT: Appointment to Project Share Committee

Frankee Oleson has served as the United Way of Story County’s representative on the Project Share
Committee for numerous years, and she has announced her upcoming retirement. Since Frankee’s
term of office does not expire until April 1, 2012, an appointment needs to be made to fill this
vacancy.

Therefore, I request that the City Council confirm the appointment of Jean Kresse to fill the United
Way’s position on the Project Share Committee.
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Mayor Ann Campbell
P.O. Box 811

Ames, IA 50010

Dear Ann;

As you know, I am retiring as President and CEO of United Way of Story County
(UWSC) on June 30. My successor, Jean Kresse, will start on June 1, and we will
overlap by one month.

If a position is still available on the Project Share Committee, I suggest that you consider
appointing Jean to that position. There is a strong connection between UWSC’s mission
and the work of the committee.

Jean’s address and phone number are noted on this letterhead. Her e-mail address is
jkresse(@uwstory.org.

I appreciated the opportunity to serve on the Project Share Committee for the past ten
years. Thank you.

Sincerel

Frankee Oleson
President and CEO

315 Clark Avenue * Ames, lowa 50010
Phone: 515-268-5142 « Fax: 515-268-5148 « unitedway @ uwstory.org * www.uwstory.org

Please consider mc&whnﬁ United Way 0f.ft‘0i‘}/ County in your estate plan:




